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Comments: I am opposed to allowing e-bikes on the proposed trails, especially on the Teton Pass trials which

are already heavily used. E-bikes are motorized vehicles, regardless of "class". E-bikes have negatively affected

the local pathways and I do not want to see this extend onto the Forest. As Forest use increases it's important to

protect the public lands more aggressively, not open them up to even more uses. There are already plenty of

trails for motorized use. I contributed financially and with volunteer hours to the construction of the Teton Pass

trails and would never have done so if I knew that they would become motorized trails.


